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Palm Beach County Supervisor of Elections Office to serve the public remotely; 

all functions remain active remotely or by appointment 
 

Palm Beach County, FL – Palm Beach County Supervisor of Elections Wendy Sartory Link announces that the 
SOE offices will serve the public remotely beginning Monday, March 23, 2020 until further notice.  While the 
four physical offices will limit access to the general public in response to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
pandemic, all services will be available to our residents by phone, email, through our website, and by 
appointment. 
 
“We are committed to the health and safety of our staff and the members of our community.  Though our 
office’s physical space will limit access to the public, I remain committed to serving voters, candidates, poll 
workers, and other members of the public through our website, email, and by phone.  When necessary to 
conduct elections related business, we will meet with members of the public by appointment,” said Wendy 
Link, Palm Beach County Supervisor of Elections. 
 
Palm Beach County residents can register to vote, update their registration information, or seek general 
information at www.pbcelections.org, by email at info@pbcelections.org, or by phone at 561-656-6200.  
Voters may request a vote-by-mail ballot by email at votebymail@pbcelections.org or sign up for vote-by-mail 
ballots online, and candidates who need assistance may call the office or email candidates@pbcelections.org.    
Anyone wishing to reach the poll worker department should email pollworker@pbcelections.org.   
 
Regardless of the closure, the public meetings required to complete the 2020 Presidential Preference Primary 
and Uniform Municipal Elections will be held, as noticed, at the Supervisor of Elections Voting Equipment 
Service Center 7835 Central Industrial Drive, Riviera Beach, FL 33404. The next meeting of the canvassing 
board to canvass military and overseas ballots and to certify the official election results is scheduled for March 
27, 2020 at 4:00p.m.   
 
Please visit www.pbcelections.org for updates on public access to the Supervisor of Elections office or call 561-
656-6200. 
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